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SUBJECT

A motion confirming the appointment of Ella Moore to the King County Landmarks Commission.
SUMMARY
The proposed motion would confirm the Executive’s appointment of Ella Moore to the King County Landmarks Commission.  Ms. Moore resides in Council District three, and would be filling a partial term expiring June 1, 2015 representing local heritage organizations, position 1.
BACKGROUND
In 1980, King County established the Landmarks Commission to ensure preservation of the region’s historic places, material culture, and traditions for future generations.

The nine-member citizen commission is comprised of volunteers with broad expertise in areas such as architecture, art, land use, historic preservation, archaeology, education and history. No more than four members may reside within any one municipal jurisdiction.  Commissioners are appointed to three-year terms.
Commissioners are responsible for the designation and regulation of landmark properties, representation of suburban cities with interlocal agreements with King County, and advising the Executive and Council on King County landmarks issues. The Landmarks Commission promotes and protects historically significant sites by providing technical assistance to owners of historic buildings, community organizations and local public agencies. Additional responsibilities include oversight of cultural facilities, educational programs, special projects, and sustained support programs that provide grants to landmarks organizations and individual specialists. Funding for landmark programs is available from the Cultural Development Fund.
ANALYSIS
Ms. Moore’s qualifications for the appointment include experience as a City of Sammamish Landmark Commissioner and President of the Sammamish Heritage Society, a longtime knowledge of the King County area, and a professional legal background.
Ms. Moore would be the only commissioner from Council District 3 currently serving on the Commission.

ATTACHMENTS
1. Proposed Motion 2014-0454
2. Transmittal letter, dated October 23, 2014.
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